
 

Hello All,  

 

I've forwarded this email rather than put the information in next Newsletter as the closing date 

requires some attention soon. 

 

Regards 

Christine Burridge 

(Secretary NEGS)  

 

 

  

Dear All, 

 

As you may know, the Geologists’ Association is running a photographic competition this year which is open to 

anyone and we are keen to receive as many entries as possible.  It is a great opportunity for imaginative 

photography!  I attach an advert for the competition and an entry form and would be grateful if you could forward these 

to your members. 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/b3ea23a6951bcf5950bddd925/files/GA_PhotocompAdvert_2015_A4_.doc 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/b3ea23a6951bcf5950bddd925/files/GA_PhotocompRules_Entryform2015_revised_.doc  

 

All the entries will be put on display at the Festival of Geology, University College London on 7 November 2015 and 

there are impressive cash prizes! 

 

Entries will also be considered for inclusion in the 2016 GA Calendar which will this year be on sale at the Festival of 

Geology (full credit will be given). 

  

Thank you. 

 

Gerald Lucy 

 

GA Council Member and Organiser of the  Photographic Competition 2015 

http://geologistsassociation.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b3ea23a6951bcf5950bddd925&id=e3dd798dab&e=4a86b9db99
http://geologistsassociation.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b3ea23a6951bcf5950bddd925&id=6b561344f0&e=4a86b9db99


 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


